
Dear Mr. Lid: 

  
On Dec. 8, as an interested party I received a copy of the following communication from North Hills West 
NC, requesting that you place a copy of the accompanying motion and resolution in CF No. 09-2645.  

This file is related to a current motion by Councilman Rosendahl which supercedes an earlier motion (CF 

No. 08-2440) on the same topic (cell tower regulation).   

  
In reviewing the council files online today, and judging from the documents that are posted online in the 

respective files, I note that this Dec. 8 communication from North Hills West NC was apparently filed 

again in CF No. 08-2440, not in the current CF No. 09-2645, as had been requested.   

  

I request that you place a copy of the Dec. 8 North Hills West email and attached motion and resolution 
in the correct file -- No. 09-2645 -- as previously requested.  I assume this will be posted online in 09-

2645 in due course.  Thank you. 

  

Sincerely, 
Christina Spitz 

VP, Pacific Palisades Residents Association 

  

 
From: master32@earthlink.net 

To: adam.lid@lacity.org; pattrice.lattimore@lacity.otg 

CC: councilmember.smith@lacity.org; lcandleray@yahoo.com; PEGGY8960@aol.com; 

goldman9759@yahoo.com; aralara@verizon.net; miwhite818@yahoo.com; 

ted.jordan@lacity.org; norman.kulla@lacity.org; ppfriends3@hotmail.com; 

master32@earthlink.net; councilman.rosendahl@lacity.org; 

councilmember.alarcon@lacity.org; councilmember.huizar@lacity.org 

Subject: FW: Motion & Resolution and Letter Council File No. 08-2440 

Date: Tue, 8 Dec 2009 20:43:28 -0800 

Dear Legislative Assistants, 

  

On behalf of the North Hills West Neighborhood Council (NHWNC) Property & Land Use 

Committee, I would like to resubmit the Motion and Resolution (see attachments) passed by the 

NHWNC Board of Governors on October 21, 2009  for re-consideration under the new file 

number CF no. 09-2645, which will be before the committee in January 2010 or later. 

  

As this issue is of great concern to stakeholders within the North Hills community as well as 

others in the Greater Los Angeles area, 

kindly apprise us of further developments in this case. 

  

Thank you. 

  

Sincerely, 

 Nichan (Mark) Kulukian, CLU 

Chair: Property & Land Use Committee 

North Hills West Neighborhood Council 

  

http://cityclerk.lacity.org/lacityclerkconnect/index.cfm?fa=ccfi.viewrecord&cfnumber=08-2440


  

  

 
From: Nichan Kulukian [mailto:master32@earthlink.net]  

Sent: Tuesday, October 27, 2009 10:17 AM 
To: 'councilmember.smith@lacity.org'; 'councilmember.huizar@lacity.org'; 

'councilmember.alarcon@lacity.org'; 'councilman.rosendahl@lacity.org' 
Cc: 'adam.lid@lacity.org'; 'ted.jordan@lacity.org'; 'PEGGY8960@aol.com'; 'Loyd Ray'; 'Nichan Kulukian'; 

goldman9759@yahoo.com; 'norman.kulla@lacity.org'; 'info@pprainc.org' 
Subject: Motion & Resolution and Letter Council File No. 08-2440 

 

 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 






